From:

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Robertson Road - DA2020/1756

Date: Thursday, 9 December 2021 4:27:15 PM
Attachments:

Regarding the above proposal for Robertson Road - DA2020/1756
| appreciate that development is inevitable but | fail to see why the amenity of the area needs to
compromised to benefit of developers.
There is a well thought out Newport Masterplan in place for Robertson Road that would create a
wonderful community space and amenity for generations going forward.
Why wouldn’t a new development be required to comply as close as possible to this Master
Plan?
Because it may cost a little more?
Because there will not be quite as many square meters to lease?
That is the developers problem, that is not reason our keepers should acquiesce.
Your job must be to do the right thing by the community.
Kindest Regards,

Ken Christensen
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